
***************************************************************** 

The Design in Engineering Education Division (DEED) invites abstracts for papers to be presented at the 2016 ASEE 
annual conference to be held June 26 - 29, 2016, in New Orleans, Louisiana. Abstracts may be submitted on topics 
related to the role of design in engineering education. Please check the ASEE website for actual submission dates. 
 
DEED seeks contributions on topics that include, but are not limited to, capstone design, design for 
industry/manufacturing, innovation in design education, design instruction and pedagogy, teams and teamwork in 
design education, design for community, interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary design, use of technology 
to enhance design education, sustainable design, design for “X”, assessment of design activities, design realization, 
and design methodology. 
 
Authors are encouraged to submit work that could be useful to other design educators and to suggest strategies 
for transferability and/or implementation. Proposals for new session topics and new session formats are also 
encouraged. 
 
Technical and Poster Sessions 
Accepted final papers will be published in the proceedings and presented in either a technical or a poster session. 
The poster session will be used to accommodate papers that do not fit into a session topic grouping or are works-
in-progress.  Authors can request a poster presentation by contacting the DEED Program Chair or by adding “Work-
in-Progress:” at the beginning of the title of their work.  Additionally, the DEED Program Chair may assign any 
accepted paper to a poster session (even when the paper is not a work-in-progress) when the paper does not fit 
into a session topic grouping.  

In addition to the ASEE “Publish to Present” requirements, DEED requires the support of its authors in “Review to 
Publish” at both the abstract and manuscript stages.  

Workshops 
DEED also sanctions workshops in the areas listed for paper submissions. Persons wishing to have DEED promote a 
workshop for the 2015 Annual Conference should retrieve the ASEE workshop form, complete it and send it to the 
program chair. DEED officers and directors will review workshop submissions for appropriate content. Workshops 
submitted directly on the ASEE site, prior to DEED approval, will not be recommended to conference organizers for 
inclusion. 
 
For information about any submission, see the ASEE website: http://www.asee.org. 
 
For questions or ideas concerning DEED topics or sessions, contact the 2016 DEED Program Chair: Gail Hohner 
(ghohner@umich.edu, +1-734-763-7421), University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Mi, 48104.   

 
 
Not a member of DEED? Why not join us when you renew? 
 
http://www.asee.org/member-resources/groups/divisions 
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